
Once again, Suffolk University is pleased to offer dual enrollment courses to 
Boston Public School students for the spring, 2023 semester.  Most classes will 
meet on campus.  

 

STEP 1 

Beginning on November 29, partner representatives may send recommended 
student transcripts with one collective cover recommendation letter and a list of 
the students’ names and email addresses to the CAS Dean’s Office at 
slenzie@suffolk.edu . The cover letter should label them as BPS Dual Enrollment 
Program students.  Important:  All students must be fully vaccinated, including 
booster shots.  

 

STEP 2 

Once transcripts are evaluated, representatives will receive notification of the 
admissions decisions. Students must be a Junior or Senior and have a 2.5 GPA to 
be considered. Once approved, students and their partner representatives will 
receive an updated list of open courses with course descriptions and a link to the 
application form.  I have attached a list of courses here for your information.  
Please be sure to follow the instructions above.  Applications must be received 
no later than December 16, 2022. (Students may only register for one course in 
each semester.) 
 
Any questions should be directed to me, Sharon Lenzie, Assistant Dean of the 
College of Arts & Sciences at slenzie@suffolk.edu  
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